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Visual Arts 

 

North Bristol Post-16 ‘End of Show’ exhibition at Centrespace Gallery 

The end of year exhibition at Centrespace Gallery was once again been a great success with students from both 

Cotham and Redland showing a real range of their fantastic pieces. It was a great experience for the students to 

curate their own show and they did a fantastic job. 

Congratulations to all the Year 13’s who made some truly incredible work and we wish them all the best for the 

future. 

Year 7 Arnolfini workshops 

On Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th of July, we took 

Year 7 students to the Arnolfini gallery for a 

workshop with artist Oliver Sutherland and also to 

see Basim Magdy’s new show.  

Through collages and poetry the students began to 

think about words and images in abstract ways, all 

in relation to Magdy’s work. The day culminated in a 

catwalk show where the students showed off the 

creative costumes they had made! 

It was fantastic to see the students inspired by the 

exhibition and engaging in contemporary art. Thank 

you to the Arnolfini and Oliver Sutherland for such a 

great couple of days. 
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KS3 Photography Club 

Photography club kicked off this term with 

students from Year 7, 8 and 9 learning about 

DSLR cameras, darkroom techniques and 

also creating their own portfolios. 

 

Friday Art Club 

Each Friday lunch time, students are invited to get creative and learn new artistic skills. Last term, the students 

learnt how to create mandalas and had some fantastic outcomes. This term the students have got involved in 

making pom poms for the Sigma House Challenge organised by Mrs Arnold.  

Art Club will continue in September for all years. 


